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VAULTING

 NSW

VNSW contact   -  secretary.vnsw@gmail.com 

VAULTER FUNDING for INTERNATIONAL COMPETITION

VNSW is dedicated to the growth and development of our sport by encouraging our vaulters to 

represent their country at the highest level. 

Vaulters selected to represent Australia at Senior & Junior World Championships or WEG should: 

1 Submit a letter of request for funding from VNSW, along with their eligibility documentation to 

compete at this competition.  (e.g.: EA selection letter for the event) 

2 The letter of request needs to be submitted in advance of the event taking place. 

3 VNSW will notify the applicant of their decision regarding the funding request within 2 months 

from receipt of letter. 

4 Upon the applicants return from the event (or within 2 months), a short article detailing results, 

highlights & challenges whilst overseas for this event must be provided to VNSW. The article in 

whole or part may then be posted on EVA website and ENSW website.  

5 Any funding contribution for Vaulter, Pas De Deux or Squad will be subject to available funds. 

VNSW recognise all vaulters at this level as important ambassadors for Vaulting Australia, and are 
confident they will promote Australia in a positive way, as per the EA Code of Conduct. 
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